





February 24, 2017

125 Starhill Lane Catonsville, MD 21228 410-750-0737

Officers

Paul Schafer, President

Paul Shepard, Vice President MD Psychiatric Research Center (MPRC)

Vivian Schafer, Secretary Baltimore's Child Magazine

Robert Glascock, Treasurer Maryland State Dept. of Education

Jim Vidmar, General Counsel Yumkas, Vidmar and Sweeney, LLC

> Larry Boyd, Officer State Farm Agent

Board of Directors

Bill and Denise Garman Exec Federal Govt/Consultant

Jeanne Holden Ridgeway Automotive

Steve and Anita Hook Certified Appraiser/Stitching Post

> Sharon Keech Baltimore's Child Magazine

Paul and Lynn Murphy LexisNexis/Consultant

> Pam Musser PJ's Guardian Angel

Louise Schafer PJ's devoted Grandmother

Carol Kastorf, Debbie Boyd, Kim Shaw Silent Auction Consultants

> Joanne Szarko Silent Auction Consultant

Steve and Cheryl Wilhide Wilhide Draperies, Inc.

To whom it may concern,

We are holding a golf tournament in memory of our son who passed away on March 23, 2003 while playing college lacrosse. The money raised at this tournament will fund research at The Johns Hopkins Ciccarone Center for the Prevention of Heart Disease. This research fund will help talented, young, clinical investigators to gain a better understanding of how to prevent sudden cardiac death and/or premature heart disease. This support comes at a critical time in a junior researcher's career when funding is scarce. In the short term, this support helps to kick start their research, but in the long term, it fuels the engine of innovation in the medical field.

We also support The Children's Heart Program at the University of Maryland Children's Hospital. Utilizing a specialized team of pediatric cardiologists, surgeons, and cuttingedge diagnostic technology and intervention procedures, this program provides compassionate and comprehensive cardiac care for children from before birth through adulthood with focus not only on the individual patient, but on their family as well.

The 14th Annual PJ Schafer Memorial Golf Tournament will be held on Thursday, June 15, 2017 at the Compass Pointe Golf Courses.

I have attached the brochure for your information. During the Awards Banquet we run a Silent Auction. The items in the Silent Auction include: Baskets of Cheer, Vacations, Dining Out on the Town, Golf, and other Services. We are hoping that you can help us fill one of these baskets.

All donations are appreciated and will be recognized by all those that attend the tournament. Each year, over 300 people attended the tournament and Awards Banquet.

Please send donations to:

Paul & Vivian Schafer 125 Starhill Lane Catonsville, MD 21228

Thank You,

Paul & Vivian Schafer

Paul & Vivian Schafer 410-750-0737

